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                    This is in continuation of this office Notice Inviting Tender issued vide Endst. No. 

EE/2013/4358-93 dated 04/09/2013, it is for the information of all the concerned that some 

amendments have been made in the tender notice which may be read as follows: 

1.  The work/zone of IGPGRC, Meerpur (Rewari) has been deleted from the scope of work 

and accordingly rates are not required for this Zone. 

 

2. Maintenance of water coolers/Aqua Guards/water purifiers has been deleted from the 

scope of work of public health from all zones.  

 

3. Tender has been postponed to 08.10.2013 and will be receive and open on 08.10.2013 at 

2:00 p.m. and 3:00 p.m. respectively. 

 

                       The time, venue and other terms and conditions will remain the same.  The 

corrigendum is also available on the University website- www.mdurohtak.ac.in   

. 

Executive Engineer  

Endst. No. EE/2013/ 4974-77                            Dated:   30.09.2013 

           A copy of the above is forwarded to the following: 

1. P.A. to Registrar (for kind information of Registrar), MDU, Rohtak 

2. TA to Vice-Chancellor, M. D. University,  Rohtak for kind information.                            

3.   Notice Boards:  Registrar Office / Engineering Cell  

 

 

Executive Engineer  

 

 

http://www.mdurohtak.ac.in/

